
IEP Information for New Families 

 

We at Little Sunshines would like to be the best possible help to your child and 

family. We offer many programs to help the whole child on many different 

levels. If you are currectly in need of support and are not in a program, we can 

help. If you are already in a program and have a current IEP, we are here to 

follow through an to help your family in anyway. 

 

Please check which applies to your family: 

 

___ I do not need support. Initial Here_____________ 

 

___I need support for my child in the following areas  

        _________________________________________ 

        _________________________________________ 

        From Infant and Toddlers or Child Find. 

 

____I currently have a IEP and am in a program 

 

 

My Worker’s Name is: 

 

My Home School is: 

 

My Weekly Visits are:_________________________________ 



Little Sunshines needs a copy of your current IEP and to set up an initial 

consultation with your Child’s Professional. We will make a copy of their weekly 

visits and keep one in their file, one for their child’s teacher and one for parents. 

We will have monthly meetings to discuss and strategize the goals the IEP 

Professional has set for your child to progress forward. We will work as a team 

in any way possible for your child to learn and grow. Communication is the key 

for everyone involved to work together for your child’s bright future. 

Thank you in advance for your time with this matter and we look forward to 

serving you and your family.   

 

Ms. Kimberly Michael 

 

Owner and Director of Little Sunshines at the Old Fork Elementary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


